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Ref: 12 /WBLLROA /2024-25 Date : Kolkata, 14t July, 2024

To
The Additional Chief Secretary
&
The Land Reforms Commissioner
L. & L.R. & R.R. & R. Department
West Bengal
Sub:- Seeking time for deliberation

Respected Sir,
We have already sought a little time from your busy schedule for submitting our brief(s) on

various issues relating to functioning of the Department and particularly the interface between the cadre and the
Dept.

However, while we couldn't get the opportunity to deliberate, the Dept., in the meantime, has issued a very
broad order of Assistant Director /Deputy Director / Joint Director /S.R.O.-II vide Memo Nos. 2372-Estt/1E-
01/2024, 2373-Estt/1E-01/2024, 2374-Estt/1E-01/2024 and 2375-Estt/1E-01/2024 all dated. 08.07.2024

While transfer order is a part of service condition of a State-based cadre like us and posting at any place
across the State is always a probability but being a responsible Association, it has always been our effort to
highlight the cause of equitable distribution of hardship and comfort.

In fact, in the perspective of call for cleaning up drive as directed by HCM and in the background of stress
on transparency as iterated by your good chair in the VC and as this order was stayed and kept in abeyance for
long, we hoped that a very transparent and non-biased transfer and posting order would mature but what was
published has largely frustrated us primarily on the sole ground of biasness towards a particular Association
representing the cadre.

We can vividly explain the details as also the causes of such bias if given a chance to submit before your
good self.

Thanking you.

Sincerely yours,

Comit Mo MU’
( Sumit Mukherjee )
General Secretary

West Bengal Land & Land Reforms Officers’ Association
(Email id : wbllroa.80@gmail.com, Mobile : 8902296007)




